
Minutes of the ARCNEM meeting October 11, 2022 

In attendance were: 

Ted WA3AER, Jim N3GOO, Mike K4DUM,  Melvin KC3TAT, Gary N3BYN,  David WB3IGW,  Uwe DF2IR, 

Tom K3YH, Nick K3NY,  Fred KA3CXQ,  Steve WA3ZWC,  Chuck K4DAG, Tim W1TRT, Charlie K2ZVV, 

Dean VE4DMW,  John W3JBC, Rich N3MOB,  Joseph N0MU, Jeff KC3OQP, Jim AB3CA, Sam W3SCB, 

George AA3GG 

 
Meeting started at 1800EDT. 

Meeting minutes – Minutes approved. 

Treasurer’s Report – We don’t have a treasurer this meeting. 

Wednesday Net Report – No net report. 

QSL Report – Major change in the amount the club owes Nick. The club now owes Nick an additional $1.35. The QSL was 
for a QSO in 2005. 

Museum News – Mike talked to Aubrey. Club can store its equipment with the museum’s stuff during the hiatus. Still 
unclear as to what to do about tower and antennas. Club may be able to piggyback on museum move of external 
displays. Aubrey agreed that the museum intends to keep the club as an integral part of the museum. 

Museum Status per Steve Stitzer – Museum to close in last week of October. There is apparently a promising possibility 
of sharing a location with another museum for about a year. Museum to meet with both AA and Howard counties as 
well.  

Pearl Harbor W2W – Operational dates are December 2 through 12. Tom Christovich would like to have the W2W event 
from the museum location and so would like to have the station pack up occur after the event. Suggestion was made to 
do a partial packing up so as to spread out the pain. Nick suggested discussion at November meeting with boxing up 
starting on or after December 13. Tom and Mike will come up with a demobilization plan to present at the November 
meeting. Tentative target date for demobilization is end of January 2023.  

School Club Roundup – The School Club Roundup is next week. Anyone interested in operating should contact Tom 
Christovich at Tom.christovich@gmail.com. The event is mostly an afternoon, some evening operation.  

Technician class – ending next week. Over 100 enrollees, with approximately 70 attending virtually each session. The 
classes are recorded and kept until the question pool is changed. 

General class – starting 10/27. If interested contact Roland.Anders@Comcast.net 

Meeting adjourned at 1904 EDT 


